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Addendum 1 to  
Circular letter 
5/LCCE/113 

3 September 2024 

 
 
To Administrations of Member States of the ITU, Radiocommunication Sector Members, 
ITU-R Associates and ITU Academia participating in the work of Radiocommunication 
Study Group 5 
 
 
Subject: Forty-seventh meeting of Working Party 5D (Geneva, 3 – 11 October 2024) 
 
 
 
 

This Addendum to Circular Letter 5/LCCE/113 is to inform that joint sessions between Working 
Parties 4C and 5D will be held on the afternoon of 10 October 2024, taking advantage of an overlap 
in the scheduled meetings of the two Working Parties in Geneva. 

The purpose of the joint sessions is to facilitate the ITU-R preparatory studies for WRC-27 agenda 
item 1.13 through discussions among experts from the two Working Parties, taking into account the 
results of the first session of the Conference Preparatory Meeting (CPM27-1, see Administrative 
Circular CA/270). Further details of the joint sessions, including the agenda and discussion topics, 
will be provided in due course. 

Should you have any further questions regarding this Addendum, please contact Mr Uwe Löwenstein, 
Study Group 5 Counsellor, at uwe.loewenstein@itu.int. 

Mario Maniewicz 
Director 
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